St. John's
CE Primary School

Growing and learning together

s Sharing the love of God

Dear Parents/Carers,

Outdoor Sessions

Headteacher: Amanda Aze
Chair of Local Advisory Board: Vivien Sloan

Coombe Avenue, Weymouth, Dorset, DT4 7TP
Email: office@stjohnswey.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.stjohns.dsat.org.uk

Tel: 01305 785711

8t October 2022

We will be starting Outdoor Sessions for reception children every Friday afternoon beginning

on Friday 4™ November.

To have the most fun, we need to ensure that children have appropriate clothing for being
outside in all weather. Please can the children bring a waterproof coat and trousers as well
as a pair of wellies every Friday which will be worn over the top of their school uniform.

The outdoor sessions will be during the afternoon and will lead up to home time, please be
aware that the children may come home muddy on these days as we will be unable to change

them before you collect.

Many Thanks,

Miss Rist
Reception Teacher
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'Beyond expectations for all of God's children’




